
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Bunnell Administration and Police 

Department Groundbreaking 
Ceremony [Rescheduled]

The Bunnell City Commission and City staff, together with The Collage Companies, will host 

a historic groundbreaking event for the City’s new Administration and Police Department 

Complex. 

WHEN: Monday, April 1, 2024 
WHERE: 2400 Commerce Parkway, 

Bunnell, FL 32110 
PARKING: 2301 Commerce Parkway, 
Bunnell, FL 32110 
SCHEDULE: 

10:30 AM: Networking 

10:45 AM: Groundbreaking Ceremony 

11:00 AM: Photos and Interviews 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT INDIVIDUAL COMMISSIONERS OF THE CITY OF BUNNELL OR 
VOUNTEER BOARDS MAY ATTEND THIS EVENT. THE COMMISSIONERS OR VOLUNTEER BOARD 
MEMBERS WHO ATTEND WILL NOT TAKE ANY ACTION OR TAKE ANY VOTE AT THIS EVENT. THIS IS 
NOT AN OFFICIAL MEETING OF THE BUNNELL CITY COMMISSION OR ANY OF ITS VOLUNTEER 
BOARDS. THIS NOTICE IS BEING PROVIDED PURSUANT TO SEC. 447.605(2), FLA. STAT., AND TO 
MEET THE SPIRIT OF THE SUNSHINE LAW TO INFORM THE PUBLIC THAT COMMISSIONERS MAY BE 
PRESENT. 


